
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

Dear Students, 
 

SLIIT Academy is concerned about the increasing Covid-19 cases reported in the country 

during the past few weeks and the warning issued by the Director General of Health Services 

regarding the same. 

 

To ensure the health & safety of students and staff SLIIT Academy has decided to make the 

wearing of a face mask mandatory within the Campus. 

 

At the entrance to SLIIT Academy, the security staff will carry out temperature checks and 

only those who are below the recommended temperature will be allowed in. 

 

Students who visit the campus for on-campus academic and extracurricular activities are kindly 

requested to strictly adhere to the above. 
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